Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

From: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohg.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 1:41 PM

To: Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

Subject: RE: Greenfield Property - DOT - BRRTS Activity 03-20-001801

Thanks for the update!!

ron

Ron Anderson

METCO - Senior Hydrogeologist
rona@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879

709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603
www.metcohg.com

From: Schmenk, Colin R - DNR <Colin.Schmenk@wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 1:36 PM

To: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohqg.com>

Subject: RE: Greenfield Property - DOT - BRRTS Activity 03-20-001801

Good afternoon Ron

| am temporarily the project manager on this site (probably only until the first week of April) but may be the PM until
this site closes. | actually just had the chance to go over the closure packet this morning. I’'m hoping to have this site
brought to the Northeast Region Closure Committee (either by myself or a new employee) on Thursday, April 5. If you
have any questions let me know.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Colin Schmenk

Hydrogeologist - Northeast Region Remediation & Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Ave

Green Bay, Wisconsin 54313

Phone: (920)-662-5149

Colin.Schmenk@wisconsin.gov

.
dnr.wi.gov

BO-&E

From: Ron Anderson [mailto:rona@metcohqg.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 12:30 PM

To: Schmenk, Colin R - DNR <Colin.Schmenk@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: FW: Greenfield Property - DOT - BRRTS Activity 03-20-001801




Good afternoon...
| see on brrts that you are now the PM for this site.
Was wondering if you have had a chance to review the closure report yet.

thanks!! ron

Ron Anderson

METCO - Senior Hydrogeologist
rona@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879

709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603
www.metcohg.com

From: Ron Anderson

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 10:30 AM

To: 'david.neste@wisconsin.gov' <david.neste@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Greenfield Property - DOT - BRRTS Activity 03-20-001801

Good morning...
We just received the DNR closure fees from our client for this site and will be sending you a check soon.
You have already received the closure report, so once you receive the check, you can review the report.

thanks!! ron - metco

Ron Anderson

METCO - Senior Hydrogeologist
rona@metcohqg.com / 608.781.8879

709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603
www.metcohg.com




